
     The Quayle Center had the pleasure of 
welcoming its namesake, Vice President Dan 
Quayle, back for a visit in late July.   The 
former Veep came back to Huntington for a 
visit  along with his son, Ben,  his wife, 
Tiffany and their children, Evie, Willa and 
Torie.

     The Quayles met with friends from the 
DQCF board and staff at Nick’s Kitchen for 
stories and tenderloins before walking to the 
Center for a tour of the facility.

     A warm welcome greeted the Quayle 
Family as they entered the Center with more 
friends waiting for them.  The Vice President 
gave a quick and cordial interview with a 
waiting TV crew, as the rest of the family 
began exploring throughout the facility.
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     Wandering around the Center, the Vice 
President took special delight in pointing out 
various items to his granddaughters.  They, in 
turn, seemed to love all the photos of their 
grandfather.  They even insisted on having 
their own photo taken with the cut-out of him 
in the front lobby.

     Ben and Tiffany spent a lot of time reading 
and examining the various artifacts in the 
Center while Executive Director Daniel Johns 
explained the different school programs to 
Vice President Quayle.  Near the end of their 
visit, the girls eagerly discovered the gift 
shop.

     After spending quite a while in the Center, 
everyone gathered at the front steps for 
group photos, and reminisced a bit more 
before the Quayle family set out on foot to 
walk back to downtown to explore a bit 
more.

     It was very good to see our friends again.  
Even though the Quayles now live in Arizona, 
the questions, conversations and reminiscing 
during the visit quickly returned to 
Huntington and the people here.  

    Thank you to the Quayle Family - We look 
forward to our next meeting and catching up 
again!


